
Head Teacher Message

Upcoming Dates

14th July – Year 5 & 6 Sports Day - Gates 
Open 9.15am. Starts 9.30am – 10.30am*

15th July – Year 6  Performance -1.45pm & 
6pm*

14th July – Nursery Pirate Dress Up Day*
17th July – Transition Afternoon - Children 

to Meet Their New Class Teacher
17th July – Parents Evening Drop-in, 

3.30pm - 5.30pm
18th July – Reception Superhero Dress Up 

Day*
18th July – Year 6 Leavers’ BBQ, 4.30pm –

6.00pm*
*please check your email for more information

Friday 11th July 2025

Attendance

This week’s attendance figures

Whole school attendance: 93%

Class % Class %

Tower 96 Golden Gate 96

Westminster 98 Lions Gate 93

Severn 94 Manhattan 97

Clifton 99 Ikuchi 94

Jubilee 92 Anji 87

Tyne 93 Auckland 89

Amb 90 Sea Cliff 86

🚂Year 4 Bluebell Railway Trip🚂

Year 1 Wakehurst Trip 

Parents’ Evening Drop-In
On Thursday 17th July, 3:30pm to 

5:30pm, you are invited into school to 
meet your child’s new class teacher 
and chat to their current teacher if 
you have any questions about their 

report.
Please enter through the main 

entrance by the school office, you will 
then be able to make your way to 

your child’s classroom. 

We look forward to seeing you then!

Year 4 had a fantastic time stepping back in time during 
their visit to the Bluebell Railway! 

The children enjoyed a nostalgic steam train ride through 
the beautiful Sussex countryside, learned about the 

history of the railway, and explored the heritage stations. 
Highlights included seeing real-life signal boxes in action, 

and discovering how steam engines work! 

It was a fun-filled day full of discovery and excitement—
one we won’t soon forget!

As part of their exciting topic The Earth: Our 
Home, Year 1 took a fantastic trip to Wakehurst! 

The children explored the beautiful gardens, 
discovered a variety of plants and trees, and even 

spotted some wildlife. Through hands-on 
activities, they deepened their understanding of 
how plants grow, what they need to survive, and 
the important role they play in our world. It was a 

wonderful day full of curiosity, learning, and 
outdoor adventure!

As we head into the final days of term, I just want to say how proud I am 
of everything our children have achieved this year. From their learning in 

the classroom to the way they support each other and grow as 
individuals, it’s been a fantastic year. A big thank you as always for the 

support you give from home – it really makes a difference.

End-of-year reports have been emailed out to parents today. We hope 
you enjoy reading them and taking a moment to celebrate all the 

progress and achievements your child has made. 

A special well done to our brilliant year 6 children – their SATs results 
were something to be really proud of. We’re really looking forward to 
enjoying these last few days with them, especially their end-of-year 

performance and our leavers’ celebrations.



Our stars this week are: 

Riley Martina 

Mandy Gus 

Archie Macy

Mason Jake 

Ayla Bertie


